
From: [mailto: @hotmail.com]  
Sent: 31 January 2019 12:11 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Local Development Plan Consultation - main issues- Cheviot locality: alternative option: 
Eckford 

 

We refer to page 51 of the main issues report, site reference AECKF002 land at Black Barn 

Eckford.  

 

We have only been notified today of this inclusion in the draft plan and understand the 

deadline for comments is today.  We have therefore not been able to give this issue the full 

consideration it requires.  Our initial view is that redevelopment of the current site would be 

advantageous but we have strong reservations about this alternative option for housing related 

to the following issues: 

 

Site capacity of 10 which seems far, far too dense 

Entrance to the site and associated footways 

There is no foul drainage infrastructure available in the village 

Possible contamination of the site 

 

Please keep us informed of the position in relation to this "alternative option". 

 

Regards 

 

 

 


